
We are an association of high school 
journalism advisers who meet for mutual 
support and to help improve scholastic 
journalism in the St. Louis area. We meet 
monthly at various schools and restaurants. 
We sponsor an annual student journalism 

conference and provide summer workshop scholarships for both 
students and advisers. We welcome all publication teachers and offer 
mentoring for advisers. This year we look forward to sharing lesson 
plans and our own expertise. Please join us.

Serving St. Louis
journalism teachers 
and students

Why Join SSP?
Member benefits

advisers
• SSP members meet monthly for a dinner meeting so advisers can 
plan events, socialize, share ideas, exchange curricular materials.
• SSP members receive a membership directory, which includes a 
list of other advisers in the area.
• SSP members are part of a network of other publications advisers 
who understand the challenges and rewards of publications work.
• New advisers may request that SSP provide a mentor teacher who 
will work with them during the year.
• SSP members are eligible for scholarship money for summer 
workshops/programs through the H.L. Hall Yearbook and Bruce 
Schneider Newspaper Scholarship Programs.
students
• SSP sponsors mail-in contests for student work which allows 
member schools to compete on a local level. There are overall 
catergories where publications receive an evaluation provided by 
outside judges and ratings of Superior, Excellent or Merit.
• SSP member-school students will be eligible to earn scholarship 
money for summer workshops through the Curtis Kenner Memorial 
Scholarship Program.

SSP Conference, March 7, 2011
• Brings in journalism specialists in the areas of print, broadcast and 	
online journalism to share information with students.
• Features awards for contests.

Completed form and dues should be made payable to SSP and sent to:
SSP c/o Otto Schultejans, Treasurer
Maplewood-Richmond Heights High School
7539 Manchester Road
Maplewood, MO 63143

school phone # ___________________

school fax #______________________

SSP Membership Form
*Membership dues are per adviser not per publication

Please copy this form and complete one form for each adviser.

2010-2011 SSP Officers
co-presidents					   
Mitch Eden				    Matt Schott
Kirkwood High School			   Francis Howell Central High School
mitch.eden@kirkwoodschools.org		  matthew.schott@fhsdschools.org

vice president				    treasurer
Priscilla Frost				    Otto Schultejans
Lindbergh High School			   Maplewood-Richmond Heights H.S.		
prisfrost@aol.com			   o.schultejans@mrhsd.k12.mo.us	

pr/secretary				    webmaster
Erin Moeckel				    Nancy Freeman
Mehlville High School			   Clayton High School
moeckele@mehlville.k12.mo.us		  nancy_freeman@clayton.k12.mo.us

			 

school_________________________________________________

address________________________________________________

city _________________         zip code ________

name of adviser _____________________________________		

# years advising ___________	 enrollment ____________

e-mail  __________________________________________
		        
type of publication:
_______ yearbook 			 
_______ newspaper			 
_______ broadcast 			 
_______ literary magazine

early membership by Oct. 14 , 2010 meeting: $40	 		
late membership after Oct. 14, 2010: $45  			

SSP
Sponsors of

School Publications
of Greater St. Louis


